
Institute for Agricultural Research Ahmadu Bello University, Zaria 

Re: Invitation for Expression of Interest for Consultancy Services 

Addendum 

In compliance with the observations made by the Bureau for Public Procurement on our 
advert made on the dailies of Monday March, 11, 2013, the Institute hereby wishes to 
inform interested Consultants for Expression of Interest (EOI) for the purpose of 
Consultancy works and other services including those that submitted the EOI as follows: 

1. The closing date and tune for the submission of the EOI is now Monday, 
13th April, 2013, at 3.30pm. 

2. EOI received shall be opened publicly at 10.00am on Tuesday, 14th April, 2012 

3. Evidence of compliance with the Pension Reforms Act, 2004 should also be 
included in the submission for the EOI. 

4. Evidence of registration with the Financial Reporting Council of Nigeria (FRC) is 
not required. 

5. Full account details are not a requirement. 

All correspondences should be addressed to: 

The Institute Secretary, 

Institute for Agricultural Research, 

Ahmadu Bello University, Zaria 

Signed: 

Institute Secretary 


